
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are looking for volunteers to help support the BWSPA Founder's Day Fete on Saturday 9 July and to 
either help set up at 8.30am or to help run a stall from 11.30am.  

Please email sue.malone.crossman@gmail.com if you are able to help. 
 
We would also be very grateful for donations of cakes for the tea tent and tombola prizes. These can be 
brought into school and left in Reception from Thursday 7 July for tombola prizes and Friday 8 July for 
cakes, which can also be brought in on the day of the fete. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Ed Martin  
BWSPA Chair 
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